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Business Owner Directory

IMPORTANT NOTE

The Pilgrim Rest Baptist Church Business Owner Directory was 
compiled as a service to our members, to assist them in formal-
ly advertising their business services to the entire congregation 
and their respective communities.  Please feel free to duplicate 
the advertisements or the entire publication and share them with 
friends and family members.

Disclaimer

Members who advertise in this directory do so of their own free 
will.  Therefore, they are responsible for all offers, claims, ser-
vices, and/or products advertised.  The quality of the services 
provided is also the responsibility of the advertiser.

Pilgrim Rest Baptist Church (PRBC), Pilgrim Rest Foundation, Inc. 
(PRF), its’ Pastor, Elders and employees are not responsile for the 
validity, accuracy of any offer, clains, or services advertised by 
any participants of the PRBC BOD, nor do we offer assurances or 
guarantees of the quality, quantity, satisfaction or performance of 
any advertiser in the PRBC BOD.  As such, all damages potentially 
owed to anyone using, advertising or referring the PRBC BOD that 
may arise from any fees and costs associated with the publication 
of the directory.

Nevertheless, PRBC encourages its’ members to honorably provide 
the advertised services and products, and to exercise business 
ethics in serving their patrons.

Additionally, in offering this publication to its’ members, PRBC 
does not offer special concessions for services rendered.  Any con-
cessions made because of this publication are at the sole discreter 
of the business owner.
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